From: Wolfgang, Dawn [mailto:Dawn.Wolfgang@fns.usda.gov] 
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2007 9:40 AM
To: Matsuoka, Karen Y.
Cc: Kamara, Sheku; Endahl, John; Lucas, Richard; Minor, Sandra
Subject: FW: Response to OMB Request
Hi Karen.  

Attached is the additional information you requested for the Direct Verification Evaluation Study (#0584-NEW) ICR.  

If you require additional information, please let us know.  

Thank you for all your help.  

Dawn



From: Kamara, Sheku 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2007 3:26 PM
To: Wolfgang, Dawn
Cc: Endahl, John; Kamara, Sheku
Subject: Response to OMB Request
Dawn,

Attached are materials in response to the OMB request this morning:

1. System Records – confidentiality 
2. Confidentiality Clause from Richard B. Russell National School Lunch Act, Sec. 9(B)6 
3. Stat Information from Abt. 
4. Table Update from Abt. 
5. The web reference to the first year report: http://www.fns.usda.gov/oane/MENU/Published/CNP/FILES/DirectVerificationYear1.pdf. 
Thank you,

Sheku

Sheku G. Kamara, Ph.D.
U.S. Department of Agriculture
Food and Nutrition Service
3101 Park Center Drive
Alexandria, VA  22302
Phone: (703) 305-2130
Fax: (703) 305-2576
